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It would seem the most simple of suppositions that removal of toxic chemicals from 

schools in order to protect our children is of great importance.  Which interests would 

assume otherwise? 

Beyond Toxics has provided compelling information that these chemicals are not 

being adequately addressed. 

If children are subjected daily to chemicals which negatively impact their health, IN 

OUR SCHOOLS, then we must act together to see that this does not happen.  

 

Schools and school boards which routinely use the same chemicals over and over on 

playgrounds, without fully understanding the implications, play a role. 

Political decisions which offer gain or influence to some politicians may encourage 

avoidance of taking action to remedy the problem. 

 

We count on our legislators to make those decisions which protect our children, and 

all of us who love our children are counting on you to act, in all haste, 

and remove harmful chemicals from schools. 


